
 

 
15 September 2022 
 

Year 8 Baseline Progress Testing 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During the week beginning 19 September, 2022, your child will be completing a baseline progress test 
in English and Maths.  This will consist of them sitting a paper, in the Sports Hall, for both subjects. 
The papers are approximately 1hr 15 mins each and will allow us to accurately assess pupil knowledge, 
enabling us to ensure your child is placed in the correct curriculum pathway to maximise their learning. 
 
The timetable of testing will be as follows: 
 
Tuesday 20 September – English  
Wednesday 21 September – Maths  
 
All tests will take place during learning periods 3 and 4. 
 
We will be using these results, along with feedback from class teachers to re-set year 8 students at 
October half term. 
 
If you have any questions, please do contact me, using the contact details below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr P Jones 
Vice Principal – Curriculum and Academic Standards 
 


